Public Comment Form

East Walnut Street Traffic Calming

We would appreciate hearing your thoughts about this project. You may make comments on this form

and leave it with City staff at today’s meeting, or take it home to fill out. Please write legibly, include
your complete mailing address, and sign your comment form.

Comment forms can be mailed to: Andrew Briedwell

Public Works Department
City of Columbia

PO Box 6015

Columbia, MO 65205

Comments may also be faxed to.... (573) 449-9641
or forwarded via E-mail to... pubw@CoMo.gov

(please include “Walnut St. Traffic Calming” in the subject line and
provide your name and complete mailing address)

1 I'support traffic calming being installed on Walnut St.

i 1 Traffic Caliming wouldn’t bother me if it were implemented.

i 1 IdoNOT support traffic calming being installed on Walnut St.

We are accepting comments until October 18, 2024. Thank you for your input.
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There is more space on the back of this form.

** The personal information requested below is not required and could be made available to the public.
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10/21/24, 2:41 PM City of Columbia, MO Mail - Fwd: [PubW]: City of Columbia Contact Form : 9-28-2024 03:19:02 pm
.v.
b.s )
Columbia
Fwd: [PubW]: City of Columbia Contact Form : 9-28-2024 03:19:02 pm

Andrew Briedwell <andrew.briedwell@como.gov>

John Ogan <John.Ogan@como.gov> Mon, Sep 30, 2024 at 8:00 AM

To: Andrew Briedwell <andrew.briedwell@como.gov>

Andrew,
Here is some feedback on East Walnut Traffic Calming from a resident.

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: <noreply@gocolumbiamo.com>

Date: Sat, Sep 28, 2024 at 3:19 PM

Subject: [PubW]: City of Columbia Contact Form : 9-28-2024 03:19:02 pm
To: <pubw@como.gov>

The following form submission was received on the City of Columbia website. The sender has been notified of the successful receipt of
this request. Recipients should respond to this request within a reasonable time frame, normally within 1 to 3 business days. For more
information regarding origin of this message or to report spam contact the Webmaster at webmaster@como.gov

Below are the results of a Web form submitted on: September 28th, 2024 at 03:19PM (CDT).

Name: Linda Makarewicz

Email Address: lindafmak@gmail.com

Comments: | attended the April 2024 meeting on the East Walnut Traffic Calming. | live at 2109 East Walnut and | see traffic going well
over the 30 mpg speed limit.

| am in favor of speed bumps/humps (one map says speed humps, another says speed bumps).

With the width of East Walnut, | feel speed bumps are the only option. | am hopeful that the speed hump located in front of my house
will slow down east bound traffic and provide more safety for those crossing E Walnut to enter Stephens Park at the sidewalk across

from Elliott.

A painted cross walk is proposed for Old 63 and East Walnut. Are painted crosswalks an option for the sidewalk entrances off East
Walnut into Stephens Park?

Thank you

1P:199.187.162.47
Form: City of Columbia Contact Form

John Ogan

Public Information Specialist
City of Columbia Public Works
John.Ogan@CoMo.gov
573.239.1837

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=5d421328ec&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f:181162606896888934 3&simpl=msg-f:1811626068968889343
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